
    

 

14th December 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

Y1 TRIP TO RECYCLING CENTRE 

 

 

 As part of their science and geography learning, Y1 will be going on a trip to the Recycling 

Centre on Wednesday 13th January 2016. 

 

The trip is half a day therefore lunchtime arrangements will be as normal. 1W will be going 

out in the morning and will be back for lunch and 1K will be going out after lunch and will be 

back before 3.00pm 

 

Children are required to wear their school uniform, coat and sensible shoes. 

 

The full cost of the trip is subsidised by school and we are asking for a voluntary donation 

of £3.00. 

 

Please sign the permission slip below and return to school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

I give my child permission to visit the Recycling Centre: 

 

Child’s name…………………………………………………………………………………..Class……………………………………………………. 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 


